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Dear Sir, 
Please note that I have already objected to the Brooklands Farm development C4 in the CCC plan. This is a separate 
objection to the Blean development C12 in the CCC plan. 
 
I OBJECT to the C12 plan for the following reasons: 
1. Traffic- is already atrocious along the Whitstable to Canterbury road and by adding 2,000 new houses near to the 
proposed access points will create a gridlock. 
2. Sewage- the pumping station on Tile Kiln Hill regularly fails resulting in spills into the Sarre Penn stream and won’t 
cope with 2,000 extra house. This in turn causes further traffic problems. 
3. School destruction - My grandchildren attend Blean Primary school so what will happen while the existing school 
is destroyed before the new one is built? A larger school will add to traffic issues! 
4. Destruction of habitat and heritage - The Blean area and the Crab and Winkle are enjoyed by many and is an area 
famed for natural beauty, wildlife and its history. Siting a development here would create a conurbation and destroy 
this unique area and precious green space between Canterbury and Whitstable. 
Yours faithfully, 
Sue Martin ( Mrs) 

 
 

 

 




